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I OPPOSE [SB 842]. 

 

The money should be a low-interest loan, not a "Grant." 

 

Port Orford is doing a good job in transparency and accountability. 

 

Some good people are going to become rich business types once this project is 

completed and that is why a "Loan" would be more appropriate. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 

 


